
Marble River LLC 
3 Columbia Place 
Albany, NY 12207 

(518) 426-1650 
 
 

March 30, 2006 
 

 
Mr. Michael Filion, Supervisor 
Town of Clinton Town Board 
7026 Route 11 
Churubusco, New York, 12923 
 
Subject:  Marble River Wind Farm Draft Environmental Impact Statement 
 
 
Dear Supervisor Filion: 
 
Enclosed please find ten copies of the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) for the 
Marble River Wind Farm project that has been prepared pursuant to the New York State 
Environmental Quality Review Act (SEQRA) and regulations (6 NYRR Part 617). 
 
This DEIS has been prepared with extensive input provided by the Town’s consultant, 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates, and the Town’s attorney, Daniel Spitzer.  They have been 
provided advance draft copies of all sections and studies contained in the DEIS and the project 
team has diligently responded to comments and suggestions resulting from their review.  Hence, 
we believe this document meets the requirements of SEQRA and “is adequate with respect to its 
scope and content tor the purpose of commencing public review”. 
 
We look forward to a comprehensive, public review  of the Project and the DEIS.  The Marble 
River Wind Farm team stands ready to respond to any and all questions, comments, and requests 
that may arise from the public, the Towns, the consultants, and agencies.   
 
Thank you very much for your attention to this submittal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Patrick Doyle 
 
Enclosures:  As stated. 


